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First name: Vince

Last name: Scola
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Motorized use in the National Forest should be allowed and encouraged because we too are American citizens.

Snowmobiles never actually touch the ground (OSV) and actually help animals by providing packed trails for

them to travel. This may counter the so called noise disturbance, brought up by Silent Tracks.  As for dirt bikes

and atvs, we are now only allowed in 3 or 4 drainages in the upper valley, as compared to 12 drainages for non

motorized. 

Please refrain from closing any more trails to motorized!!

Thank  you,

Vinc Scola 

20 year Gunnison resident


